Dear 5th Grade Parent(s):

Thank you for all of you joining us for Parent Teacher Conferences!  It was a pleasure to visit and celebrate your amazing children.

We will have two opportunities for volunteering coming up in 5th grade:

1). A Halloween party on Thursday, October 31st from 1:50-2:50 in our classrooms.  As 5th grade, we participate in these celebrations as a whole group rather than individual classes.  The party will be able to have treats (only nut-free) and games.  

2). After our Veteran's Day Salute on Monday, November 11th, we will be hosting a small reception for any veterans.  We are asking for some people to decorate (we have the decorations) the cafeteria, make coffee (we have the supplies) and have cider, water, and cookies/treats (we will need this volunteer to coordinate the cookies and treats- this is a difficult task due to the cookie exchange the week before).  Our 5th grade students will come after the salute to help pour drinks and mingle with the veterans.

If you are willing and able to help with these functions, please reply to this email by Wednesday, October 23rd.  We will get a list of volunteers and be reaching out to you with the specifics.

Thank you again for your wonderful children!
Kind regards,
Mrs. Sargent and Mrs. Segrest
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